
 
 
 
TMHA is proud to announce that EZ Truck Store has become a new Allied Member.  
 
Chris Mattison, EZ's President & CEO, attended the Annual Meeting in San Antonio, was impressed with 
our members and the roster of great speakers at the meeting, and decided he wanted his company to 
become a part of TMHA.  We're happy to have them and we know you'll want to welcome Chris to the 
Association.  
 

Chris told us, "EZ Truck Store launched in 2011 on a mission to bring American made aftermarket safety 

products to the trucking industry. We distribute Oversize Load Signs, Banners, Safety Flags, Locking 
Fuel Caps, Roadside Signs, Truck Lighting, Chain Hangers and more.   
 
 
Our first order was hand delivered to a stopped Oversize Load haul south of Burleson, TX. At the time, I 
was stationed at the base in Fort Worth. They had lost two banners in some crazy wind and had to pull 
over. We hooked them up and they made their delivery time. That pilot car driver still buys from us and 
distributes my card to everyone he runs with – it’s awesome. 
  
Currently we have an office just north of Dallas, TX and distribute all throughout North America.  Our 
marketplace can be visited at www.eztruckstore.com " 
 
Chris and EZ Truck Store can be reached at their marketplace, or at 855-866-4639.    
 
Please join us in welcoming Chris Mattison and EZ Truck Store to TMHA.  We look forward to their being 
a participating Allied Member.    
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Clayton W. Fisk, C.D.S. 

President & Chief Operating Officer 
The Machinery Haulers Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 338 
Dysart, IA  52224 
Phone:  319-214-7323 
www.machineryhaulers.org 
 

 

 
 
 

 
"America's Premiere Specialized Open-deck Motor Carrier Trade Association" 

http://www.eztruckstore.com/
http://www.machineryhaulers.org/

